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December 2023 

To: Global Product Managers 

  

 As part of EU MDR product discontinuations, we are providing the latest quarterly 

customer letters which includes products expiring up to the 26 May 2024. 

 

We have created three separate letters for you to share with your relevant teams.  

  

Click below links to access the relevant customer letter: 

Global | for regions outside Europe and Australia 

Europe 

Australia 

 

We are expecting translations for the European letters to be available in the 

coming days and will share them with you as soon as possible. 

 

Remember, customer letters are also available for you and your customers on our 

Customer Portal Document Centre at mycook.cookmedical.com.  

 

Please note: 

The customer letters provided in this email will not be proactively sent to customers. We ask 

you to share these with your relevant colleagues allowing them to make them available to 

impacted customers. 
 

  

 

Thank you, 

Global Supply Chain Communications Team 

  
 

  

https://s2.bl-1.com/h/dvvbcZFn?url=https://cookmedical.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/CSD-Comm-TM/Documents/Global%20CSD-Q69606-EN_MDR%20Discontinuation%20Letter%20Q4%202023.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=aLOlTo
https://s2.bl-1.com/h/dvvbdgfp?url=https://cookmedical.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/CSD-Comm-TM/Documents/CSD-Q69485-EN-F%20V1%20EMEA%20MDR%20customer%20letter%20Q4%202023.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=bYLikd
https://s2.bl-1.com/h/dvvbdl2r?url=https://cookmedical.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/CSD-Comm-TM/Documents/AU_CSD-Q69605-EN-V2-F%20EU%20MDR%20product%20discontinuation%20Q4%202023.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=tJwMuV
https://s2.bl-1.com/h/dvvbdpRt?url=https://mycook.cookmedical.com/


 

  

 


